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 Adamantly opposed to this bill....let the bridge over the Deschutes get to the Environmental Analysis phase.  If the
concept is harmful to the environment then the bridge can be shelved based on science, and not the desires of a
select group of property owners.

No on 2027...give the bridge a chance

Respectfully

Steve Stenkamp

60 year resident of Bend

Former Mayor of Bend  (1994-1996)
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